Cedar Valley Christian School Policy
On
Early Release Pass Privilege 2016-2017

For the 2016-2017 school year juniors and seniors may be eligible for early
release pass privilege. This privilege would allow a junior or senior in good
standing to leave school when they are finished with classes for the day. Early
release is a privilege, not a right. This privilege may be revoked for a grading
period, a semester, or a full year.
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